
 

 

 

 

October 09, 2021 

 

To,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Re: Update – Pune-Nashik BOT Project 

 

Please note that ATR Infrastructure Private Limited - Wholly Owned Subsidiary of the Company, has 

successfully completed concession period of Pune Nashik BOT Project on 8
th
 October, 2021 and handed 

over the Project to the Ministry of Road Transport & Highways (MORTH). This Project SPV has 

contributed less than 1% of Consolidated total income of the Company as on September 30, 2021. 

 

This is for your information and record. 

 

 

For IRB INFRASTRUCTURE DEVELOPERS LIMITED  

 

 

 

Mehul Patel 

Company Secretary 

Corporate Relationship Department, 

BSE Ltd 

P.J. Towers, 1st Floor,  

Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 023. 

 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited  

Exchange Plaza 

Bandra – Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 

Mumbai – 400 051 
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